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November 28, 2024 
File No.: 0530-02-04 
 
Honourable Ravi Kohlon 
Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure 
Traffic Operations Engineering 
ENG.Admin@gov.bc.ca  
 
RE: Parking Safety Concerns on Old Vernon Rd in Central Okanagan Electoral Area East 
 
Dear Honourable Ravi Kahlon,  
 
Congratulations on your recent appointment. I look forward to working together over our term.  
 
I am writing to you as Chairperson of the Regional District of Central Okanagan, to express 
concern regarding parking along Old Vernon Road in Central Okanagan Electoral Area East. 
Specifically, when there is an event at the City of Kelowna’s High Noon Park.  
 
To improve driver and pedestrian safety, the Regional Board is requesting that the Ministry of 
Transportation and Infrastructure install ‘no parking’ signs along Old Vernon Road in the vicinity 
of High Noon Park. A map of the area with the recommended locations for ‘no parking’ signs is 
attached for your consideration. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
INSERT CHAIR’S NAME 
Chairperson 
 
 
CC:  Sally Ginter, RDCO Chief Administrative Officer  
 Regional Board Directors  
 
Attachment: MAP-NoParking_OldVernonRd2 
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